
Transition to school
Supporting your child's transition into Dropmore

Summer Term 2025

April Initial communication email sent out to new starters

June- July

Nursery visits 

Class Teachers will be making contact with School 
Nurseries.

 We will endeavour to visit your child in their pre-school setting. If this is not 

possible, we will organise a call with your child's key worker.

June 27th 

Stay and play at 
Dropmore!

Parents/carers and children are invited to a 'stay and play' on 
Friday 27th of June between 1:30-2:30. 

You will be able to join your child in the classroom to explore and play!  It is also 

a nice opportunity to meet the teaching staff in your child's class and other 

parents and children. There will be some songs and a story for the children 

before you leave.

July 2nd  

Induction 
afternoon

Induction afternoon 1:30-2:30

On the induction afternoon, the children will be spending time in the classroom 

with their new teachers. Parents and carers will be invited to come to the hall for 

a talk from the Senior Leadership Team and discuss any questions they may 

have.

July and 
September

Home visits

Home visits

We provide home visits now to all our families joining. We will start this in July, 

some may carry over into early September. During the home visits we will ask 

you questions about your child e.g. their interests, what they like to play with at 

home.  It is also a chance for you to discuss any questions or concerns. Dates for 

these sessions to be sent out shortly.


